New blood donation session at Ribby Hall!
We are delighted to announce that a blood donation session will take place at Ribby Hall Conference Centre for the first time on Thursday November 22. 

We very much hope to welcome new and existing donors to the donation session, which will run from 2pm to 4pm and from 5pm to 7.30pm. 

Blood is in constant demand and is used for so many reasons that affect the lives of all of us, from cancer treatments to child birth for example, and each donation collected can potentially save or improve up to three lives. 

To make an appointment to donate at Ribby Hall, please call 0300 123 23 23 or visit www.blood.co.uk. 
You can also find out whether you are eligible to donate by calling us or visiting the website. 
There is no longer an upper age limit for existing donors, as long as they have successfully donated in the last two years.  
Spread the word!

Perhaps you could help us to let more people know about the donation session? 

To request some posters to display in your place of work or sports or social club please contact neil.simms@nhsbt.nhs.uk
Please support your local donation session – bring a friend too! 
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